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Voice Your Opinion on the CFTC’s Proposed Leverage Change

As per a request to voice opinion on the proposed leverages herewith my comment.

The new proposed leverage is totally ridiculous. These changes will impact negatively on anyone
outside the US who has their trading accounts there. I for one will move my account to another
country and this sentiment is shared with everyone on the forum I have privilege to correspond
with.

Manie Bergh
South Africa


